

Oregon Society for Healthcare Engineering

January 2015 Newsletter

OSHE 2015 Spring Conference



We look forward to seeing you in Bend for our Annual Spring Conference!

Golf Tournament: May 20th Conference: May 21st -22nd

Stay tuned for sponsorship opportunities and registration information.

Contribute Content

If you would like to contribute an article, photos or other content to this newsletter, please email the association office at OSHE@aminc.org for approval and inclusion.

Newsletter Sponsor Logo Here

Quick Links

OSHE Website
ASHE
CRHEA

From Your President

ASHE Emerging Leader Award

We are proud to announce that our Past President, Rick McGuffey received the ASHE Region 10 Emerging Leader Award for his leadership with the Oregon Chapter.



Congratulations, Rick, and thank you for all you do for OSHE!

Industry News Bring Value to the "C" Suite

by Mike Severns, FASHE Sr. Healthcare Account Executive, Apollo Solutions Group

Today's healthcare environment has changed dramatically over the past 20 - 25 years and if you compare it to the past 40 plus years that some of us have been working in hospitals and health care, it is nowhere near the same industry.

"Change is the only constant in life" Heraclitus

Click here to read the rest of this article.

OSHE 2015 Sponsorships Here's Your Chance!

Take advantage of this opportunity to have your firm recognized throughout the year! Click here to see how you can support OSHE and increase your business. Email the Association office at oshe@aminc.org to secure your sponsorship! First come - First served!

Featured Member short article about one of our members with picture of member.

Oregon Society for Healthcare Engineering | 1.877.460.5880 | OSHE@aminc.org | http://www.oshe.us 5727 Baker Way NW Suite 200 Gig Harbor, WA 98332

Text